
Cascade City Council Vacancy 
 

The City of Cascade has a vacancy on the City Council and intends to fill it via an appointment. Cascade 
citizens interested in filling this vacancy should submit a letter of interest highlighting qualifications, 

skills, abilities and reasons of interest to serve to Lisa A. Kotter, City Administrator at Cascade City Hall, 
320 1st Avenue West, or admin@citycascade.com by 12:00 p.m. on Thursday, August 8.  

 
Requirements are you must be an eligible elector and a resident of the City.  

 
The City Council will make the appointment on Monday, August 12 at the regular Council meeting at 
6:00 p.m. at City Hall, 320 1st Avenue West. The vacancy will run through December 31, 2025.   Any 

citizen has the right to petition for a special election according to the Iowa State Code.  
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